Regarding the property crime notice listed below, the University Police Department has initiated a campaign of directed programming within the residence halls in order to provide some valuable information to the students.

In addition, an arrest has been made and several stolen items have been recovered and returned to their rightful owners.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Again we want to remind all members of the community to report any suspicious activity to the police and we encourage everyone that if you see something, say something.

Public Safety
From: Public Safety - No Reply 
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 9:48 AM
To: WCU; Student
Subject: Informational-Property Crimes


The Western Carolina University Police Department is currently investigating reports of multiple larcenies that have occurred in Scott Residence Hall.  No forced entry was found with either incident due to the rooms being left unlocked.  Please remember to lock your rooms/offices when leaving even if for a few minutes. 

1. Lock your room door at all times.  It only takes seconds for items to disappear
1. Mark your property
1. Record serial numbers of your stereo equipment, computer, television, gaming devices, and appliances
1. Don’t bring valuable jewelry, antiques, or heirlooms to campus
1. If you lose a key, report it immediately


Public Safety


